
 

City of Big Spring 
310 Nolan 

Big Spring, Texas  79720 

(432) 264-2501 
 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
For Immediate Release 

 

The City of Big Spring has begun its 20”water line replacement on Tuesday, 

February 9, 2016, effective immediately.  During this time the following area 

will be closed to all through traffic: 

 

10
th

 Street from Nolan to Johnson 

 

We regret any inconvenience related to the line replacement and request your 

patience during the project. 

 

City of Big Spring  


